Walling, Fiona

From: Hayward, Julie

Sent: 07 December 2018 11:25

To: Walling, Fiona

Subject: RE: Application 18/00580/FUL. LRB ref 18/00029/RCOND 61 West High St Lauder
Hi

I would say that it would be possible to achieve the required headroom and storage space with a dual pitched roof;

this would be more traditional and improve the appearance of the building and so lessen the impact on the

character of the Conservation Area and setting of the Listed Building.
Julie

Julie Hayward

Team Leader
Development Management
Regulatory Services
Scottish Borders Council
Tel: 01835 825585

E-mail: jhayward2@scotborders.gov.uk
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